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Radio Station WIBC, 
Box 217, 
Lodi , New Jersey. 

December 9, 1953. 

Mr. Normar L. Maguire, 
1420 Columbia Drive NE, 
Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

Dear Sir: 

Thank you for the letter of November 25,1953. 

Our log shows that the program details therein 
are correct. We are happy to hear that we carry 
our programs into New Mexico. 

Our antenna is a vertical structtre and that 
accounts for our being slightly less powerful 
as cowered with the other New York stations, 
which have directional arrays favoring towards 

you. 

Let me compliment you on the excellent receiving 
gear you employ. It was news to us that a Japanese 

station on our frequency was strong enough to 

get into New Mexico. 

Very truly yours, 


